
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

P.1 to P.3 Lesson Observation 
 

E/IC/SC/22/116  

16th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

To enhance home-school cooperation, we would like to invite you to come to our 

school on 31st March 2023 (Friday) for a lesson observation (6th lesson) and parents’ 

workshops. If students do not need to attend after-school classes, they can dismiss with 

their parent after the activity. We hope you enjoy the visit and can get to know more 

about your child’s school life.  

The details are as follows: 
 

Time Program 

11:00-11:10 Registration 

11:15-11:45 Lesson Observation 

 
1A 1B 1C 2A 2B 2C 3A 3B 3C 

CHI GS ENG MATHS MATHS ENG GS ENG ENG 
 

11:45-11:55 Break 

11:55-12:55 Parents’ workshop “Mindfulness‧Peacefulness” 

Remarks: 

1. No photos or videos are allowed. 

2. Young children should not attend. 

3. Parents of non-Islamic Primary school students may not attend. 

4. Mobile phones should be switched off before entering the classroom.  

5. Avoid entering and leaving the classroom during the lesson. 

6. No other grade levels are included in the lesson observation.  

7. Only one direct family member of each student may attend the lesson observation. 

8. If the total number enrolled is more than the limit, participants will be chosen by a draw.  

9. Successful applicants will be informed on 22nd March, 2023. Unsuccessful applicants will not be individually 

informed. 

Please fill in the attached reply slip on or before 21st March 2023. 

Yours sincerely,  

                       
Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 
 

         Reply slip     E/IC/SC/22/116 
P.1 to P.3 Lesson Observation 

Dear Headmistress, 
 

I  * will  /  will not   participate in the activity on 31st March 2023 (Friday).  

I  * will  /  will not   pick up my child after the activity. 
 

                        Parent’s signature：                                

                        Parent's name：                                    
                                               (Please write in block letters) 

                        Contact number:   ______________________ 

                        Student’s name: __________________ Class: ___ (   ) 

                        Date：                                            

* Please delete as appropriate and return this reply slip to class teachers. 


